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Securing the quality of ventilation systems in residential buildings: 
status and perspectives 

 

Workshop description 

While it is generally accepted that a ventilation system in a building—whether natural, mechanical or hybrid—is needed 
to provide acceptable indoor air quality and prevent building damage, there are debates about the actual performance of 
these systems and how the deviations observed affect the overall buildings performance and the well-being or safety and 
health of the occupants. These debates are increasingly active given the sensitivity of new and renovated buildings on 
energy use and indoor air quality depending on the field characteristics of ventilation systems.  

This is the reason why several initiatives have arisen in the past few years either to characterize ventilation system 
installation performance in residential buildings or to improve their quality through voluntary or regulatory schemes. This 
has brought to light questions such as: 

 

 What is the knowledge regarding the quality of ventilation systems in residential buildings in various countries? 

 What is the status with existing approaches to improve the quality of these systems? 

 What can we learn from targeted efforts to characterize or monitor real ventilation system performance? 

 How can quality frameworks help improve the situation and how can they converge with existing regulations 
or programmes? 

A major objective of this workshop is to discuss pros and cons of existing approaches as well as ways to explore to 
improve the situation with key experts from various countries. A major focus of the presentations will be on the schemes 
developed to secure the quality of the ventilation systems in residential buildings. This entails in particular the 
development of quality labels and performance display for products, qualification schemes for installers, design and 
installation guidelines, and training for designers and craftsmen, as well as the implementation of commissioning 
protocols, maintenance protocols, regular inspections and real performance measurements.  

In addition to the workshop proceedings, an expected outcome of the workshop involves a critical review of the pros and 
cons of the approaches presented during the event, including proposals for improvements. 

The workshop will begin 18 March at 09:00 and end 19 March at 13:00. It will be followed by another 1.5-day 
international workshop on ventilative cooling. 

Organizers 

The workshop is organized by INIVE (International Network for Information on Ventilation and Energy Performance, 
www.inive.org) on behalf of the AIVC (Air Infiltration and Ventilation Centre, www.aivc.org) and TightVent (Building 
and Ductwork Airtightness Platform, www.tightvent.eu ). 

Secretariat 
For additional information, please contact Stéphane Degauquier at INIVE EEIG (c/o BBRI): Avenue P. Holoffe 21, B-
1342 Limelette, Belgium  +32.2.655.77.11  +32.2.653.07.29 @  sd@bbri.be 
 

This event is organized with the technical and/or financial support of the following organizations:  
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